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House Democrats Oppose Effort to Prohibit Public 

Money from Going to Political Parties 
 

STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – The House of Representatives today failed to pass HB 2403, 

legislation sponsored by Representative Coleman which would prohibit Clean Elections 

candidates from contributing public funds to political parties. 

 

While a majority of House members supported HB 2403, it failed to achieve support from three-

fourths of the body, which is required to amend statutes created through the initiative process.  

Republicans overwhelmingly supported the measure, but Democrats opposed it. 

 

“Clean Elections candidates are supposed to use public money to run for office, not to line 

the coffers of their political party,” said Representative Coleman.  “This is an abusive 

manipulation of the Clean Elections system and violates the trust of Arizona voters, yet 

Democrats would apparently rather protect the interests of their political party than 

taxpayers.” 
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